KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND New York



UNITED STATES SENATOR

August 13, 2012

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to welcome all of you attending the 2012 Cross Cultural Internship Program Closing Ceremony. It gives me great pleasure to recognize all of tonight's honorees.

A nation's greatest resource is its children. Your commitment to helping provide our community's students with meaningful internships allows them to gain valuable professional experience. Students are our future and your efforts and dedication give them the ability to realize their full potential. I share your commitment and commend your hard work and dedication. It is my hope that your efforts inspire other to take part in actions large and small, public and private, to create better communities and a better New York.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and many more years of continued success.

Kirsten E. Lillibrand

Kirsten E. Gillibrand United States Senator